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BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER  
 

June 2024 

     Upcoming Events 
 

o Graduation for the Pre-K 4 

class is Thursday, June 6th 

at 6pm at Starpoint! 

Children arrive at 5pm in 

their cap & gown for 

practice! 

 

o There is no UPK Wednesday, 

June 19th. 

 

o Last Day Of UPK will be 

Friday June 21st. 

 

o White shirts for tie dying are 

due by Friday , May 31st. The 

children will be wearing their 

shirts for our Family Picnic on 

Wednesday June 19th!! 😊 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Annie from our Ward Road location! 

Miss Annie has been a part of our Bunny Bunch 

team for over a year now and has truly proven 

herself to be a wonderful and reliable asset to our 

team! Miss Anne is our Niagara Wheatfield UPK 

teacher and does an excellent job making sure her 

students have a fun filled and loving learning 

environment. Her classroom is always so happy, 

clean and decorated so nicely with all of the 

children’s crafts each month. She goes above and 

beyond to make sure all of the children in her care 

are well taken care of. Miss Anne spends all year 

teaching the children all of the skills they will need 

in Kindergarten in order to make sure they are all 

successful in that new chapter. We have no doubt 

that everyone in Miss Anne’s class is going to be 

more than prepared for Kindergarten in the Fall. 

Miss Anne is always ready for anything the day 

may throw at her and is always willing to help 

whenever needed. We are all extremely grateful for 

all that Miss Annie does for us and her students 

and are so glad she is a part of our Bunny Bunch 

team! Congratulations Miss Anne!! We love you!! 

Notes From 

The Director… 

 

We are all looking 

forward to our 

Annual Family Picnic 

on Wednesday, June 

19th! All the 

children should 

wear their tie dye 

shirts that they 

will be making here!  

 

We hope all of our 

dads and grandpas 

have a wonderful      

Father’s Day this 

month! The 

children will be busy 

working on special 

gifts! 

 

There will be lots 

of fun days this 

month for our 

Summer Blastoff! 

Make sure to check 

your child’s 

classroom calendar 

for all of the 

special days! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

 

This month we would like to wish Mia 

a very happy 1st birthday, Colin, 

Jackson and Audrey a very happy 2nd 

birthday, Lucy, Peighton, Theo & 

Carter a very happy 4th birthday and 

Alex and Chloe a very happy 5th  

birthday!! We would also like to wish 

Miss Lisa, Miss Emilie and Miss 

Natalie a very happy birthday this 

month! We hope you all have a 

wonderful day! 😊 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS:  Charlee  
 

TODDLERS: Connor  
 

PRE-K 3: Jackson  
 

 

 

 

 

 



Our theme this month is 

BUTTERFLIES & BUMBLEBEES! 

  

As we head into summer the 

babies will be having fun learning 

all about butterflies and 

bumblebees! They will be reading 

fun stories, singing new songs, 

and doing many cute crafts! They 

will be making footprint 

butterflies and bumblebees and 

will even be painting with fly 

swatters! The babies will also be 

working hard on their Father’s Day 

presents for their wonderful 

fathers! We will also be going 

outside for lots of walks this 

month! June is going to be a fun 

month for these little cuties! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!  

• The infants will be tie-dying shirts for 

our Family Picnic , be sure to wear 

them on Wednesday, June 19th!  

• The babies will be getting outdoors 

for walks more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Charlee!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our sweet and adorable Infant Star of the Month, Charlee!!              

Charlee has grown so much since starting with us last summer and we are having the best 

time seeing all of the new things that she does! She is such a fun little girl who is always 

having a blast. She is very curious, determined, and bright, and she loves to explore and 

learn new things. One of Charlee’s favorite things to do each day is Circle Time! She loves 

the puppets and songs and is always clapping along. She is also always very interested and 

full of smiles while learning colors and shapes! This little smarty has been talking more and 

more lately. She recently learned to say bumble bee and it is the cutest thing! Charlee is so 

much fun and is always making everyone laugh and smile with the funny and adorable things 

she does. She is also very sweet and loving! Charlee loves to sit with her teachers and listen 

to stories, and she plays so nicely with all of her friends. This beautiful, happy, loving, 

sweet, and all around wonderful little girl brings so much joy to the infant room and we 

cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Charlee!! We love you!!! 



Our theme this month is 

OUTDOOR FRIENDS! 

 

The toddlers are looking forward to lots of 

fun this month! Our weekly themes which 

will keep these cuties busy are “Music,” 

“Reptiles,” “Bugs,” and “Birds.” This month 

will have the toddlers exploring a variety 

of different animals. Each week the 

toddlers will learn all about the wonders 

nature has to offer. Throughout the month 

the kiddos will be reading new stories and 

singing fun songs, as well as continuing to 

be great learners during Circle Time! We 

cannot wait to get going on this month’s 

fun activities! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO MIA WHO 

TURNS 2 THIS MONTH AND 

 COLIN, JACKSON & AUDREY 

WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH !! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

blankets, and any other items your 

child brings in with their first & 

last name. Thanks!  

• The toddlers will be tie-dying 

shirts to wear for our family Picnic 

on Wednesday, June 19th! 

• The toddlers will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Connor!! 

 

 

 



Toddler Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Connor!!                                                  

Connor is exactly what we look for when choosing a star of the month! He is one of the 

sweetest little boys who is never anything but wonderful! He has been having the best 

days and is always excited to learn and have fun. Connor loves to do all of the fun activities 

and he really enjoys learning new things! He is already such a little smarty! Connor is also a 

super awesome friend. This friendly, kind, and caring boy gets along with absolutely 

everyone. We can always count on him to take turns and include others while playing. Connor 

has the best time playing with the toy cars with his friends, he also loves to play on the 

playground with everyone! We love when Connor is silly and makes others laugh with the 

adorable and funny things he does, he really helps make the classroom a fun place to be! We 

are very proud of this handsome, happy, and sweet little boy for how great he has been 

doing! We are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow!                                

Congratulations Connor!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

JUMP INTO SUMMER! 

 

Here in the Pre-K 3 Room we are 

getting ready for summer fun and 

nice weather! Our weekly themes 

are sue to keep the children very 

busy! “Pets,” “Under The Sea,” 

“Rainforest Week,” and “Olympics” 

are all going to be filled with lots 

of fun and lots of learning! 

Throughout the month we wll be 

singing fun songs, reading new 

stories, and continuing with Circle 

Time, which the children all 

absolutely love and are doing 

great with! June is sure to be a 

great month for this pre-k class! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all cups, blankets, 

and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. 

Thanks!  

• The children will be tie-dying 

shirtsto wear for our fun Family 

Picnic  on Wednesday, June 19th  ! 

• The children will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, 

Jackson!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Jackson!!                                               

Jackson is a friendly, funnny, smart, handsome, and loveable young man who is having so 

much fun in pre-k 3! He has been doing an awesome job with learning new things lately, he is 

always eager to get into centers and has been working very hard. Jackson really likes to 

practice tracing during centers and he always has fun when it comes to numbers and 

counting, both of which he is doing really well with! He has been taking his time more with 

his work and we are very proud of him. Jackson has a great love for learning, and he loves 

to have fun! You can always find him laughing and smiling while building awesome towers or 

playing outside. He loves to play pretend ice cream stand out on the playground with his 

friends, we love his imagination! Jackson is very kind and caring and gets along with 

everyone. He has been doing great with sharing and playing nicely with others during play 

groups. We love how much fun this cutie has been having and  know that he will continue to 

impress us! Congratulations Jackson!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

MOVING FORWARD! 

 

“Moving Forward” is the theme for June in the Pre-K 4 Room 

as the children get ready for graduation and the end of the 

school year. We are all very excited to celebrate these 

wonderful children and all of their hard work!! We have had a 

wonderful year with your children and are sad to see them 

go, but know that they will all do a fantastic job in 

kindergarten and hope that you will bring them back to visit! 

      

June is always an exciting month for our Pre-K 4 class as we 

have a lot of activities planned! We will be making fun 

yearbooks and graduation caps as well as finishing up our 

class books! We will be doing lots of learning still but are 

going to have a lot of fun too! We are going to get a lot of time 

outdoors with fun story times, art time, and much more! We 

will be talking a lot about Kindergarten and will even be able 

to go on a field trip where the children will get to go on a 

school bus and learn all about what Kindergarten will be like! 

We will be celebrating our last day of school with a fun water 

day! We cannot wait to start all of the fun the month of June 

is going to bring! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 
 

LUCY & THEO 
 

WHO TURN 5 THIS MONTH!! 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES         

& REMINDERS: 

*Graduation is Thursdsy, June 

6th at 6pm at Starpoint!  

Children should arrive at 5pm in 

their cap and gown. 

*Make sure to check the class 

calendar for all of the fun days 

for our special countdown to 

summer! 

*Wear your tie dye shirt on 

Wednesday, June 19th  for our end 

of the year family picnic ! There 

is no UPK this day. 

*Wear your green graduation 

shirts (will receive at 

graduation) on June 20th for our 

field trip! 

* Last Day of UPK will be June 

21st! Wear your swimsuit for 

Beach Blast! 

 

 


